
Hello La Mirada Music Students and Families, 
 

We will all be taking part in the second annual La Mirada All City Concert on March 26th 
at the La Mirada Theater at 6pm. This will include band and orchestra students from: Dulles 
Elementary, Eastwood Elementary, Escalona Elementary, Foster Road Elementary, Gardenhill 
Elementary, La Pluma Elementary, Benton Middle School, Hutchinson Middle School, La Mirada 
High School, and the BIOLA University Wind Ensemble. The purpose of this concert is to 
celebrate the amazing music programs in our community. Admission is free, but you must have 
a ticket to get in. Tickets will be given to students, to give to their families the week before the 
concert. We will be giving 2 tickets per family. If more tickets become available then your 
director will notify you. Student performers do not need tickets.  
 Orchestra Mass Group rehearsal will take place at La Mirada HS Thursday March 21st 
from 6:15-7:15pm. All middle school orchestra students will need to bring their instrument and 
music to LMHS. Band Mass Group will rehearse the day of the concert, on March 26th at the 
theater from 4:15-5:15pm.  
 On March 26th all students must enter the theater from the North door to the left of the 
ticket office. Call time for band students is 4:15pm on stage (cases will go upstairs) and 
orchestra call time is 5:15pm back stage in the green room. Students will sit together as an 
ensemble during the concert in the balcony. We ask that students stay for the entire concert. 
Elementary students will be with Mr. Gohn and Mr. Martinez the whole time. Concert attire is 
whatever your director required for your festival performance. Elementary students will wear 
all black. 
 When the concert is finished middle school and high school students should meet their 
families in the lobby and exit through the main doors. Elementary students will need to be 
signed out by their parents from the North door to the left of the ticket office to be released. 
Estimated concert length is from 6pm-8:30pm. If you have any questions, please contact your 
director. Thank you, and we look forward to the concert! 
 
Warm Regards, 

Robert Stearns, La Mirada HS 
Geoffrey Summers, Benton MS 
Craig Jordan, Hutchinson MS 
Sean Gohn, Elementary  
Drew Martinez, Elementary 


